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I should like to arrange for a delegation from the Party leadership to meet 
with you, to present our views of the possibilities offered by the Review process 
prior to publication, in the very near future.

As I said when we last met, the Party has been giving serious consideration 
to Che question of political progress, and the review of the workings of Che 
Anglo-Irish Agreement.


